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Press Release No. 4 – 2009                                                                         February 17th, 2009 
 
 
Decision by Oslo Børs to delist IGE Nordic AB’s shares from the Oslo Axess stock 
exchange with 20 February 2009 as the last day of trading. 
 
Oslo Børs has approved IGE Nordic AB’s application to delist the IGE Nordic share with 
ticker IGENOR from the Oslo Axess stock exchange and has announced that the last day of 
trading will be the 20th of February 2009. 
 
Background: 
 
An Extraordinary General Meeting of IGE Nordic AB’s (“IGE Nordic”) shareholders was 
held on Wednesday, the 12th

 of February 2009 in Stockholm, Sweden. 
 
As a result of the completed offering process concerning International Gold Exploration IGE 
AB (publ) (“IGE”) acquisition of the outstanding shares in IGE Nordic AB, whereby IGE 
now holds approximately 99% of all outstanding shares and votes in IGE Nordic AB, the 
Extraordinary General Meeting decided on February 12th 2009 to delist IGE Nordic AB from 
the Oslo Axess Stock Exchange (see press release No. 3 dated 12 February 2009).   
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Fredric Bratt, CEO 
Mobile: +46 762 35 32 60 
E-mail: fredric.bratt@igenordic.se 
 


